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McDonald, David S

From: mohammad-ranjbar <mohammad-ranjbar@hotmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 12:41 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: New Tobbaco Act

To whom it may concern: 
 
I am the operations manager of 1001 Nights Cuisine, a small resturant in downtown Halifax on 5677 Brenton 
Place.  
 
We have been in business since a year and a half ago, and we have worked very hard over the years to reach 
break-even. We have invested $270,000 upwards to $300,000 to establish ourselves as a herbal Shisha/Hookah 
lounge.  
 
Would this new law mean that we can not serve herbal water pipes any longer? If that is the case we would 
have no choice to shut down the business and lay off all our employees.  
 
Please advise and help, 
 
 
Mohammad Ranjbar 
+1(902)489-5453 


